
 

Wastewater Collections Building Expansion 

DECEMBER 1, 2019 

Michael Taylor Architects generated the plans.  Bid opening was on February 28, 2019, and 

the construction contract was awarded to Danson Construction on March 12, 2019.  

Construction started in April, 2019 and is now complete. 

 

 
City Contact Information 

Project Manager: George Henderson 

Phone: 777-1130 

 

 


